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Anti-smoking Policy 
 
 
 
 
Within the context of the school’s mission statement and ethos, policies 
regarding Health and Safety have been formulated.  An anti-smoking policy 
forms part of these policies. 
 
 
 
 Smoking is not allowed in the school or in the school grounds. 

 
 Smoking is a serious health issue.  Given the seriousness of smoking 

in public places and the severity of the fines, students found smoking in 
the school will be suspended. 

 
 Anti smoking signs are posted throughout the school to remind all 

members of the school community that smoking is forbidden on the 
school campus. 

 
 The SPHE programme seeks to educate students in the health issues 

relating to smoking. 
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